[image: ]Blackduck Area Chamber of Commerce
Regular Meeting Minutes
September 16, 2020 –The Pond



Meeting Call to Order:  The monthly meeting of the Blackduck Area Chamber of Commerce was called to order by Secretary Regas at 12:01pm.

Members Present: 
Chris Vacek, Marne Waldo, Lori Mistic, Linda Johnson, and Christina Regas

Approval of Minutes
1. Moved by Lori Mistic and seconded by Chris Vacek to approve the August 2020 meeting minutes. Motion approved unanimously.

Approval of Treasurer's Report
1. Moved by Lori Mistic and seconded by Marne Waldo to approve the Treasurer’s Report from August/September 2020 and as presented. Motion approved unanimously.

Old Business:
1. Chamber Bingo Night – members present agreed to move forward with bingo in October.  Vacek stated he still needed to pick up purchased bingo equipment from Paul Bunyan Broadcasting ordered in 2019 by Walker.  Linda Johnson stated she would assist in finding the equipment.  Nothing further.
2. City Wide Garage Sale – Regas stated the August garage sale date was no very successful as only 3 people registered and suggested to not attempt it in 2021.  Nothing further.
3. Tourist Information Center – Regas stated the center is now closed for the season.  Vacek asked to see the number of visitors from this year.  Regas stated she would provide that information in October.
4. Equity Awareness Workshop – Regas stated the workshop will not be virtual and in October and there will be two sessions to pick from.  Regas stated invitations would be sent via email when planning is complete. Nothing further.

New Business:
1. Chamber Business “What’s New?” – All members’ present provided updates on their businesses. (Choice Therapy, Northwoods Lumber, City, Paul Bunyan Broadcasting, and Security Insurance)
2. COVID Relief Loans/Grants – Regas provided information regarding business loans and grants available from local governments’ CARES funding and how to apply.
3. Other Business – no new business discussed.


Adjournment – Moved by Regas and seconded by Vacek to adjourn the meeting at 1:00pm.  Motion carried.
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